
 

 
 

 

 

11 April 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Tomorrow morning we are holding a Mental Health awareness talk for Year 13 and 14 

parents to raise awareness about mental health.  We are very pleased to have the support of an 

organisation called ‘Made for More’ to deliver this talk.  Earlier in the year we had a similar 

event with Year 12 and as a result of their positive feedback, we decided to run this 

programme with Year 13 and 14.  Hopefully it will equip them with an understanding of 

ways they can protect their mental health.  

 

The event will take place during the collapsed timetable morning and the timings for the 

morning are as follows: 

 

Year 13 – 9:00 – 10:15am 

Year 14 – 10:20 – 11:30am  

Easter assembly 11:50am- 12:30pm. 

 

 

Pastoral Care Team 


